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THE FEAST OF CHRIST 
THE KING



This week Reception have been learning about the parts needed
 to make different numbers. 

 We had so many interesting discussions.



In Science, Year 4 were proving that air is everywhere.
 

We poured water into a jug of sand and  saw the air 
escaping. 

Watch a video of the experiment here: 
https://twitter.com/i/status/1593267351725785088



Reception are 
phonics 

superstars!



Year 1 have been learning 
the language of subtraction.



The Nursery children played a 
game of dominoes, identifying 

and matching patterns.



Nursery children also made a collection of leaves 
whilst exploring autumnal colours.



Sharing different strategies to count on in multiples, 
Year 4 offered great explanations and suggestions to each other.



Year 4 
counting in 

multiples of 7
 in Maths.



Ready to gather for KS1 
Wednesday Word 

assembly. We focused on 
Christ the King and our 

key words were love and 
mercy.



Reception learning 
through play!



We enjoyed the fun 
of Children in Need 

Day on Friday.
 

We held a 
non-uniform day 

and wore  
something spotty 

for a 
£1 donation.



PUDSEY PE enjoyed by Year 1 this week



Our Mental Health 
Champions from Y5 
joined with 19 other 
schools around the 

country for their first 
workshop - more 

training next week! 



Some great prizes in 
our PSA Christmas 
Raffle … get your 

tickets online - good 
luck!

Thank you to the PSA 
and everyone who 

supported the year 5 
cake sale on Friday.

 It raised a whopping 
£306.47! 

We can’t wait to see 
what year 5 decide 
to buy - watch this 

space!



Please contact the 
school office if you 

require a Nursery or 
Reception tour for 

admission in 
September 2023.

 New dates are now 
available.

Call 01438 729555



Please reflect upon 
this week’s reading 

which marks the end 
of the Church’s year 

with the Feast of 
Christ the King


